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This year we are planning to do sports day on 

5th July. There will be lots of fun sports and 

competitive activities for the children to 

participate in.  

 

Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions we 

are not allowed to invite parents to this event.   

 

Please can you ensure your children are in PE 

kits that day. 

 

Please note that from September white         

T-shirts will be the required uniform for PE 

for ALL children.  These are available to 

order from our uniform supplier Mapac 

 Goodbye Year 6  
 

Every year we have to say goodbye to our Year 6 

children. This year has been a very unusual year with 

home schooling, Covid restrictions and changes to all 

our lives.  
 

On the last week of term, Year 6 will be enjoying a 

range of celebrations including: treats and rewards for 

all their hard work over the last year.  We will definitely 

make the last week of term full of memories for them to 

remember their primary years. 

 

Sadly, we are not allowed to invite our parents in for a 

leavers service this year but on Wednesday 21st July 

we will hold a special assembly in school to say goodbye 

to all the children.  
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Staffing for 2021 -2021 
 

At the end of this academic year we will be saying a sad goodbye to a few members of our staff. Mrs Emma 

Ward will be taking up a new post in another school and Mr Chris Mooney will be leaving to take on some new 

adventures. Mrs Jo Slater is leaving to begin her teacher training.  

We wish them all well as they follow new paths in their careers.  

 

In September Mrs Simona Wright and Mr Gary Ward will be joining our team.  

 

Staffing structure for September 2021-2022 

 

Pre-school Mr Toby Gough  

EYFS Mrs Simone Wright 

Year 1 Mrs Lauren Lee 

Year 2 Mrs Housley-Stott 

Year 3 Mrs Kate Moss 

Year 4 Mr Gary Ward 

Year 5 Mrs Lisa Pang 

Year 6 Mrs Leela Norman  

 
 

 
 


